
ADULT B I B L E  STUDY CLASSES BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 21ST

Why Do WE 
NEED the Church?
In our “COVID world” with churches everywhere 
closing down because of a virus many of us have started 
to question why we need the church. We can stay home 
and watch Mass on TV now and no longer need to go to 
the church on Sunday. But is this the way that God meant 
it to be? To answer this question we would have to go to 
God’s word, the Bible. When God created His church 
on Earth He left Peter, our first pope, in charge. So what 
can we learn from Jesus’ interactions with Peter? Join us 
as we explore the Church Jesus began in a Bible study 
called Lectio Peter. Through it we will discover why we 
have the Catholic Church, priests and the pope. Did 
you realize that God’s Kingdom on Earth is the Catholic 
Church?  See what Jesus taught through the eyes of Saint 
Peter and you will understand why we need the Catholic 
Church still today.

	 Mondays   9:15 – 10:45 AM	 St. Patrick’s, Onalaska
	 Tuesdays   6:30 – 8:00 PM	 Mary, Mother of the Church, La Crosse
Wednesdays  1:00 – 2:30 PM		 Holy Trinity, La Crosse

Classes end the week of  November 22

version aa

NAME:__________________________________________

PHONE:  ________________________________________ 

EMAIL:  _________________________________________

Registration deadline is Monday, September 14, 2020. 

Registration forms will be available on participating church websites and 
information regarding the classes will be in the bulletins of churches still 
producing bulletins. Please help us spread the word by sharing this information 
with people you think would be interested in partaking in the classes.

Registration is required.

CLASS TO ATTEND (Check one):          
l  Monday AM – St. Patrick’s   
l  Tuesday PM – MMOC      
l  Wednesday Afternoon – Holy Trinity       
l  Self-Study
     

WORKBOOK ORDER (Check as needed):
l  I need a workbook – Cash __Check #____
l  I already own a workbook (no charge)

Make checks payable to St. Patrick’s Parish.  
Submit to:
St. Patrick’s Parish, 1031 Main Street. Onalaska, WI 54650, 
the church you will attending the classes or
contact Amy Capelli @ 608.783.0847 /email dcapelli@charter.net

Everyone must register to help us prepare 
for the class.

The cost per participant will be $15.00 
which includes the workbook.

Already own a workbook?  Join us for free.

Online 
registration is 

available for ALL 
church class 

locations at www.
stpatsonalaska.com

RETURN LOWER PORTION

Members from

ALL La Crosse area 

Catholic Churches are 

invited to participate.


